
MEMORANDUM 
 

COUNTY OF SAN MATEO 
PLANNING AND BUILDING DEPARTMENT 

 
 

DATE: November 6, 2019 

TO: Planning Commission 

FROM: Michael Schaller, Senior Planner 

SUBJECT: Request for Continuance of PLN 2018-00482 (Caltrans) 

 

 
The applicant (Caltrans) has requested this item be continued to the December 11, 2019 
Planning Commission hearing in order to more fully prepare for the hearing and to 
determine organizational responsibilities related to construction and maintenance of the 
project. 
 
Please direct any questions to Senior Planner Michael Schaller at mschaller@smcgov.org. 
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